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EAST WINDSOR, CONNECTICUT 

 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 

TO:  Karen Gaudreau, Town Clerk 
 
FROM: Laurie Slate, Building Committee Recording Secretary   
 
DATE: September 8, 2009 
 
RE:  September 14, 2009 Meeting 
 
 
   
The monthly Building Committee Meeting scheduled for September 14, 2009 
has been cancelled.  The next scheduled Building Committee Meeting will be 
October 19, 2009. 
 
If you have any questions, please call (623-5843). 
 
 
 
     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 


